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Marine Corps League

Tarheel Detachment #733

3229 Doulton Lane

Fuquay Varina, NC 27526

May 29, 2008
Virginia Durham
Forest Hills Florist
1325 Fifth Avenue


Garner, NC 27529

Dear Virginia,

We, the members of Tarheel Detachment of the Marine Corps League, extend to you our heartfelt appreciation for making the 2008 Memorial Day Ceremony at the State Capitol truly memorable. Your memorial wreath was a beautiful tribute and we truly appreciate you donating the center piece of the wreath-laying ceremony.  The wreath was stunning!
The presentation by General Walls was inspirational and superb.  The Bagpiper looked great and performed outstandingly. The Color Guard and Firing Detail arrived just in time and both looked and performed in an outstanding manner.  The Sound System added immeasurably to the quality of the entire ceremony.  The Touch of Brass Band played exceptionally well and the rendition of Taps was very touching.  The Young Marines were squared-away and performed every task quickly and efficiently.

There were many, many congratulations and “well-dones” by the audience.  Overall, you made us all very proud and humble to honor our fallen comrades in such a fitting ceremony.  Thank you again for all the years you have supported Memorial Day in Raleigh.

If you are willing next Memorial Day we would be pleased to have you join us in honoring our fallen heroes again.

Semper Fi,

Richard Patrick
Commandant
“A non-profit organization”    Tax ID 561713611    Email: RichBPatrick@yahoo.com  
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